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	Kersaf Investments and Sun International South Africa (SISA)
Scheme of Arrangement
FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series
4 August 2004


	


	
	Following the approval of the scheme of arrangement between Kersaf Investments (ZAE000003844) and SISA (ZAE000010104), FTSE and the JSE announces the following treatment:

Subject to the suspension of SISA's listing on the JSE expected on Friday 6th August 2004, the company will remain a constituent of the FTSE/JSE Indices at the suspended price until the results of the scheme are known. After this time, FTSE and the JSE will issue a technical notice confirming the deletion of SISA, the FTSE/JSE Mid Cap replacement company and the new shares in issue figure of Kersaf Investments*. 

NOTES:
*Kersaf Investments will be renamed Sun International Limited with effect from Friday 6th August. The ISIN of Sun International Limited will be ZAE000054995. 

For FTSE / JSE index enquiries or further information about FTSE / JSE please contact:

Client Services in UK:

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7448 1810

Client Services in US:

Tel: +1 888 747 FTSE (3873) or +1 212 641 6166

Client Services in Asia Pacific:

Tel: +852 2230 5800 or +65 6223 3738 or +81 3 3581 2796

JSE Securities Exchange South Africa

Tel: (27 11) 520 7702 or +520 7777

Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com, indices@jse.co.za or visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za
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